
   

 

 

 

Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor, Fr. Travis Stephens  

 

Parish Hours/Office Info 

Mon.-Fri. 8:00 am-5:00 pm 
(Office Closed Noon-1:00 pm for Lunch) 
Parish Office Number: 317-842-6778 
OFFICE CLOSED WEEKENDS 
Emergency Number (to reach Priests after 
hours): 317-965-6522 
Fax Number: 317-576-1932 
 

Mass Schedule 

Weekend 
Saturday (Vigil) 5:00 pm 

Weekday 
Monday-Friday 6:30 & 8:00 am 
Wednesday 6:30 pm 
Saturday 8:00 am                                                            
Rosary is prayed after all weekend Masses in 
the Adoration Chapel 

Holy Days of Obligation 
Jan. 1 Mary, Mother of God 
Aug. 15 Assumption of Mary 
Nov. 1 All Saints Day 

Dec. 25 Nativity of the Lord 
Watch bulletin for time changes.             
 

Transitions in Living—Grieving Life’s 
Losses— Meets the third Sunday of each 
month at 3:30 p.m. in lower level of the church                                         
Listen-Share-Pray 

 

Reconciliation is available every 
Wednesday at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm 
Mass and every Saturday following the 8:00am 
Mass or by appointment. 
 

New Parishioners                      

Our warmest welcome to all who worship with 
our parish family, whether long-time resident 
or new visitor to our parish. If you are interest-
ed in registering at St. Louis de Montfort Cath-
olic Church, you may do so on our website 
(www.sldmfishers.org) or at the parish office. 

May 13, 2018—The Ascension of the Lord 

 

 

11441 HAGUE RD — FISHERS, IN 46038                                             

(317)842-6778              www.sldmfishers.org 

Saint Louis-Marie Grignion de Montfort: 1673-1716 

Feast day: April 28 

“To Jesus through Mary” 

Parish Mission Statement 

Love God—Make Disciples—Serve Christ in the World 

 

Parish Vision Statement 

St. Louis de Montfort will be a dynamic witness of the  

Gospel and lead others to embrace the love of God. 

Artwork created by Mike Mewborn 



2  

 

    After so many years, even a Mom loses patience, so I ask 

you to share some thoughts and maybe use them as critical 
reflection.  We need to reconsider a little about how we cele-
brate as God’s family. Hopefully your response will lift our 
example to our children and encourage one another. 
    We need to face some realities in life. Prepare to accept that 
sin is in our midst as a daily option and accept that we have 
responsibility for growing it. We believe in a compassionate 
God who welcomes us as the father of the prodigal son or 
daughter. Yes, we are to expect a celebration, but we don’t 
have a free card to living a life of license and indulging our ego 
and sensual needs.  Many is the day when I am reminded that 
no one seems to be guilty any more, but we do have a cultural 
flight going on from responsibility. It sometimes seems to me 
that people fail to distinguish between shame and real sin.  
One of the Menninger brothers wrote an excellent book on 
guilt v. shame. Guilt is our response to real wrong we are re-
sponsible for.  Shame is how someone else tries to make us 
feel.  Good reflection material. 
    Teach our children responsibility for living, decision mak-
ing, and caring for each other—beyond personal convenience.  
How far can the “church family” as paradigm enter into our 
lives.  Apologize.  Say thank you.  Acknowledge the presence of 
God in our worship space. Where is God in our family relation-
ship. Is covenanting with Him the beginning and closing of 
our day?  Do our thank you’s come with His loving Presence to 
one another? 
    Share the good news. Go into the whole world.  To see 
glimpses of this living, attend a Special Olympics  event. Invite 
another to go with you. Observe how the coaches, umpires and 
crowds relate to the participants. I have never left an event without wishing I could bring the climate with me.  Have a 
meal with the Little Sisters and their “family” residents. See how they relate. There, too, you will find renewal and be 
more aware of the presence of our compassionate God.  
    Offer your personal presence during the sign of peace at Mass. Respond to the child with the same intentionality you 
offer the adults.  Do we leave our pew space in better order than we find it? Spend less time thinking or saying “they 
should” or “they ought” to rather than “what do you need?” See the loving way children of varying ages hug their parent 
or rests their head upon a shoulder and how the parent reciprocates.  See the love around us. It is present. Breath in the 
loving care. 
    Celebrate and welcome the new babies in our church family. Offer to relieve a tired parent, or offer words of encourage-
ment and affirmation instead of chilling stares or words.  Teach our children self-management and limits and respect for 
others.  Their happiness will increase because people respond to well-mannered children who know how to act when 
their parents are not with them.  Mean what we say and say what we mean in a loving way. Most of what we learn, we 
learn from another’s example.  Integrity is a life-long gift.  If we learn we can count on each other’s truth, we begin to 
learn to trust God.  
    In our culture, we spend time with a personal “buyer” to get just the right look for a celebration like a wedding or an 
anniversary yet for our Sunday celebration which is our weekly Easter, we wear revealing shorts or blouses.   At Mass last 
Sunday, short shorts were what some of our attendees wore. I don’t think a good buyer would have recommended that 
look for our Easter celebration. It only takes a minute to substitute a comely skirt and blouse. If these were belabored 
Moms, know that I said a prayer for you. Those preparing for marriage, you are invited to make the church your destina-
tion wedding location with your families and faith community. The beauty of those who have worshipped with you as you 
have grown is your art and environment, and their example is your pew bouquets as you process to the sanctuary to pro-
fess the covenant of your sacramental contract based in the love of your Creator.  It is you celebrating in the adult Church.  
It is your “thank you” to God and your parents, your Eucharist—your thanksgiving.  You are on your way to a deepening 
joy when you will bring your first child to church. 
    Look for opportunities to support our church leaders, such as Bishop Doherty’s decision last week to publish the entire-
ty of Pope Francis’ letter to the Bishops in Chile which apologized for his leadership on the sexual abuse allegations. I 
hope some of us recognized that the Bishop was treating us like the adult church we are called to be by making the docu-
ment entirely available to our critical, discerning spirits. 
    We are the adult church. Is it time to rise to the occasion and participate insofar as our time and resources allow us and 
to do it joyfully and with compassion?  With a prayer of thanksgiving for each of you, thank you for sharing your joys and 
sorrows, your hopes and tragedies. Thank you for the efforts you make in God’s name. It is a privilege to serve our good 
God and Church with you and yours.                                                                                                                                                                           

- Mary Lou Fischer, Pastoral Associate 
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Fruitful Harvest/Bishops Appeal Drive 
 

There are only four months left in the 2016 - 2018 Fruitful Harvest/Bishops Appeal 

drive. This biennial drive supports the work of both the universal church 

and the Lafayette diocese. These funds go a long way in helping us and others 

grow and nurture our Catholic faith. 
 

If you pledged and still have an outstanding balance you should be receiving remind-

ers from the diocese. If those reminders haven’t come or are incorrect, 

please contact Scott Bernhardt* so we can correct their records. 
 

For each Fruitful Harvest campaign our parish is given a goal that we are expected to 

reach through donations. This past campaign we came up short of goal and this short-

age will need to come out of our operating fund. Many parishioners have made a 

donation or pledge and we can’t thank you enough.  
 

We are still $35,000.00 short. If you haven’t made a gift yet to Fruitful Har-

vest, we ask you to consider a donation now. The campaign runs until August 2018. 

If you’re able to make an additional gift this year, we’d also appreciate 

that. All donations can be placed in the weekly offertory basket in an envelope 

marked Fruitful Harvest or dropped off at the parish office or submitted electronically 

(see other side for details). 
 

Some of your support of Fruitful Harvest goes towards: 

• Building the endowment for retired priests. 

• Providing funds for seminary students. 

• Providing resources such as literature and curriculum for the religious education 

for all,  especially our youth (for both our religious education classes and parish 

school). 

• Supporting Pope Francis with the universal church’s outreach and missions around 

the world. 
 

Your support of Fruitful Harvest is important to our faith as Catholics. 

Again, thank you. 
 

*If you have any questions about Fruitful Harvest, please contact Scott Bernhardt at                       

sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org or 317-842-6778 x294 or Fr. Pat or Fr. Travis. 

mailto:sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org
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Saturday, May 12, 2018 

5:00 pm   †  Richard Flora,                                                                          

  requested by David & Robin Domanich 

Sunday, May 13, 2018                                                              

7:30 am     †   Mary Jane Wagner,                                                    

  requested by the Hallett Family  

9:00 am    †  Jeffrey Michel,                                                       

  requested by the Thornburg Family 

11:30 am      For the People of the Parish 

5:00 pm    †  Michael Bubb, requested by Carol Bubb  

Monday, May 14, 2018                                                                                             

6:30 am   † Judy O’Keefe,                                                                    

  requested by the Fox Family 

8:00 am     Nicholas & Jordan Podlaski and Family,                      

  requested by Caitilin Landrigan 

Tuesday, May 15, 2018                                                        

6:30 am       Sister Cathy Gibbon,                                                

  requested by the Fox Family     
8:00 am       Tom & Caitilin Landrigan,                                                              

  requested by the Landrigan Family                                                            

Wednesday, May 16, 2018                                                       

6:30 am  †  Mike Holmes,                                                                    

  requested by Mike & Kathy Sheek  
8:00 am †  Barbara Kraft,                                                        

  requested by the Fred Kraft Family   

6:30 pm  † Mildred Callahan,                                                            

  requested by Frank & Linda Hill 

Thursday, May 17, 2018                                                                                                               

6:30 am     Special Intention, requested by Vivien Mohr  

8:00 am † Timothy Iott, requested by Chuck & Sue Yotter 

Friday, May 18, 2018                                                                      

6:30 am   † Dr. Kevin Rogers,                                                                    

  requested by the SLDM Lacrosse Program   

8:00 am        Mrs. Pappa & Family and Mrs. Savka                     

  & Family, requested by 5B 

Saturday, May 19, 2018                                                              

8:00 am    †  Michael Clancy, requested by Breda Barnes 

5:00 pm   †  Joan Wright, requested by SLDM 

Sunday, May 20, 2018                                                              

7:30 am     †   Rosie & Ed Noonan,                                                    

  requested by Ken & Alicia Noonan  

9:00 am    †  Dr. Kevin Rogers,                                                       

  requested by the SLDM Lacrosse Program 

11:30 am   †  Tom Dorsett, requested by the Dorsett Family 

5:00 pm        For the People of the Parish  

Mass Intentions are available. Stipend is $10.                            

Please see the receptionist in the parish office. 

PRAYER 

Readings for the Week of                             

May 13, 2018 

Sunday: Acts 1:1-11/Ps 47:2-3, 6-9/Eph 1:17-23/Mk 16:15-20 

Monday: Acts 1:15-17, 20-26/Ps 113:1-8/Jn 15:9-17 

Tuesday: Acts 20:17-27/Ps 68:10-11, 20-21/Jn 17:1-11a 

Wednesday: Acts 20:28-38/Ps 68: 29-30, 33-36/Jn 17:11-19 

Thursday: Acts 22:30; 23:6-11/Ps 16:1-2 and 5, 7-11/                    

Jn 17:20-26 

Friday: Acts 25:13b-21/Ps 103:1-2, 11-12, 19-20/Jn 21:15-19 

Saturday: Acts 28:16-20, 30-31/Ps 11:4, 5 and 7/Jn 21:20-25 

Next Sunday: Gn 11:1-9 /Ps 104:1-2, 24, 25, 27-30/                    

Rom 8:22-27/Jn 7:37-39 

Adoration Chapel:      

We currently have several hours 

that                  do not have a commit-

ted adorer. These hours are current-

ly graciously being covered by our 

wonderful subs.  

Please consider becoming a regular 

adorer or a sub. Please contact  Jeri-

lyn at jikunkel@yahoo.com or 317-

997-2411 for more information. 

Jesus is waiting…                                                                           

Hours needing adorers:                                                              

Sunday 

2-3 AM  

3-4 AM                                                

8-9 AM (3rd week) 
 

 Monday 

1-2 AM (1,3,5 weeks) 

2-3 AM  

3-4 AM 

Noon-1PM 

3-4 PM                                      

Wednesday 

2-3 PM 
 

Thursday 

2-3 AM 
 

Friday 

4-5 PM                                                  

6-7 PM (every other week) 
 

Saturday 

2-3PM                                                 

5-6 PM 

Prayer Requests: Submit your prayer via 

email and feel the power and presence of God in the com-

munity. Prayer content is monitored. To submit a pray-

er, email SLDMPrayer@yahoogroups.com . To join the 

group,  SLDMPrayer-subscribe@yahoogroups.com.  

5/20/18 – 9 AM                                                                                 5/27/18 – 11:30 AM 

Incense will be used at the following masses: 

Please Pray for the Repose of the Souls of:  

Patricia Mayer 
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Financial Update 

                                                         05/06/18    Fiscal YTD 

Weekly parishioner envelopes          $  25,471    $    1,003,547 

Online Donations                                $  18,330    $       643,905 

Visitor envelopes & loose cash         $    2,277     $       105,939 

Total collected (before parish tithe) $46,078     $    1,753,391 

                              $(1,640,000)          

                                 $       113,391 

Cardinal 50/50 Club                                                             
There was no winner for the week of May 6th. 

The number drawn was 2738. 

The rollover jackpot is now $18,935.                                                                        

All registered parishioners may enter the weekly               

drawing by putting $5.00 in the Cardinal 50/50                

envelope from your bi-monthly packet or the Cardinal 

50/50 envelopes found in the Narthex.                                               

All proceeds from the 50/50 go to our                                        

parish school fund.  

Service 

Stewardship: Time, Talent & 

Treasure 

Time... Stewardship Reflection 
Jesus ascended into heaven, blessing His disciples and 
promising that they would soon receive the power of the 
Holy Spirit. We who have received that promised gift of 
the Spirit are now empowered to be His witnesses to the 
ends of the earth — to use our time and talents to spread 
the good news of salvation. 
 

Total Mass Attendance                                           
For the weekend of May 06, 2018.……….……………......1,954 
 

Talent... Stewardship Ministries 
We’d like to thank all who help on our parish spring 
grounds clean-up a few weeks ago. Having a well main-
tained ground lets the community know we’re an active/
welcoming place. So again, we appreciate all the help we 
received. 

Treasure... Saint Louis de Montfort Tithe                       

(10% of weekly basket collections)                                                              
This Month’s Tithe: Brazil Mission, Feeding Noblesville Sen-
iors, HSE Summer Lunch Program, Sally Burton Food Pantry 

Last Month, Each Recipient Received  $           4,483.00 
Current Fiscal Year Total For All Tithes  $       171,408.00 

Fund Donations 

Donations to the SLDM Educational Foundation  
Endowment Fund can be mailed to: SLDM Accounting • 
P.O. Box 30 • Fishers, IN 46038. Make your check  
payable to: St. Louis de Montfort Educational Foundation, 
Inc. Please contact our office if you have any questions at                
317-842-6778.   
Please remember the School Annual Fund in your year-end 
giving! Our goal is $150,000 to meet the most critical needs 
of our school. You may contact Maggie Fox 
(mfox@sldmfishers.org) with any questions. 

Volunteers don’t 

necessarily have 

the time. They just 

have the heart! 

St. Vincent de Paul, Noblesville is in 
need of volunteers. 

Do you have 2, 3, or 4 hours a week to 
share with us? 

The needs of our Hamilton County 
neighbors have increased significantly. 

In order to serve them more efficiently, we need you! 

• We need adult volunteers to serve as escorts through 
the food pantry, especially on Saturdays from 8:45 a.m. 
to 12:15 p.m. 

• We need organizers to help with sorting, cleaning and 
pricing donations. 

• We need cashiers in our Thrift Store. 
• We need strong arms and legs to help move furniture 

donations. 
• We need YOU and whatever skills you have to share! 

Please go to our website, www.svdpnoblesville.org, and 
complete our volunteer application. 

You will be contacted within forty-eight hours. 
We’re looking forward to serving with you! 

Stephen Ministers               

are here to assist in healing us and to help us stay focused 
on the love and compassion of Jesus Christ during changes 
in our lives. Stephen Ministers receive a year of specialized 
training to listen in confidentiality and pray.   Ministers are 
now available for placement. Please contact Jeff Oelker (for 
men) or Mary Lou Fischer (for women) through the parish 
office Monday-Friday, 8 a.m.-5 p.m. at 317-842-
6778. Praying for your strength to call. 

One of the great ministries that 

we have here at SLDM is providing 

meals to families with new babies.   

We have had an influx of new babies at our parish and                   
we are in need of some more people to help provide                   
meals or gift cards to these families.  If you are interested in 
helping, please send an email to Beth Craig 
at bcraig@sldmfishers.org to be added to the list!  Thank 
you, in advance, for your generosity! 

Sally Burton Food 

Pantry Opportunity 

Our Sally Burton Food Pantry is looking for help on 
Saturday mornings (hours are 10:00am to 11:30am). 
You can be scheduled for a once a month rotation, or 
sign-up to be listed as a “as needed fill-in.” All High 
School age and above are welcomed and needed (High 
School age youth working on service hours should 
plan on working summer months also, as our pantry is 
open year round and service to those in need is not 
just a 10 month opportunity). To find out more or get 
scheduled, please contact Scott Bernhardt 
at sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org. And to all those cur-
rently helping, thank you. 
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Catechists Needed for Children’s Liturgy of the Word                                                                         

We are in need of more Catechist volunteers to lead the children in Children’s Liturgy of the Word during the 9AM, 

11:30AM, and 5PM Sunday Masses.  Thank you to those currently signed up to serve one Mass per month:                                            

Linda Lo, Melissa Fait, Kathleen Michael, Bob Courtney, and Susan Guindon! Please email your name and Mass date/time 

desired to Mlfischer@sldmfishers.org. Include your phone number. You will be called and your assignment will be con-

firmed by email.  A continued thanks to our Jr. High and High School youth who currently volunteer. 

Adult Faith Formation 

A Ministry for High School Students                                                                     
Follow us on Instagram @SLDMHSYM                                                                                             

Anyone high school age is welcome to attend our meetings! 
• (May, June, & July will all have meetings on the 1st and 3rd Sunday's of the month) 

If you have a student in grades 6-8, we encourage them to sign up for our                             

small group-based, junior high youth ministry.                   

Registration and calendars can be found at www.sldmfishers.org/junior-high                                                                                                 

Please contact Reid Leazier at rleazier@sldmfishers.org with any questions!  

You can also follow us this year @sldmjhym (Instagram, Twitter and Remind) 

• June 4th Holiday World Trip Register Here: https://ologn.org/meinrad 

• July 18th: Just Serve Summer Mission (1 day local mission experience)  

Through the waters of Baptism,                                     
please  welcome to our faith community: 

RCIA – Becoming Catholic 

Are you or someone you know interested in 

learning more about the Catholic faith and 

possibly becoming Catholic? The process 

through which we do this is called the Rite 

of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA). 

Summer Inquiry sessions are being offered 

now! Inquiry is an informal, no commit-

ment time to learn a bit about the Catholic faith and to ask 

any questions you might have about Catholicism or the 

RCIA process. Summer sessions will meet on the following 

Tuesdays, 6:30-7:30PM in the Merton Room (lower level 

of the church): May 22, June 19, July 17, August 14. Please 

contact Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if 

you are interested in learning more about RCIA. 

Youth Ministry 

Looking for a new way to let your 
spouse know you love them in the 
midst of your jobs, car-pooling the kids, 
and trying to keep up with your house, 
pool and yard?  Tell him or her they’re 
still Number 1 in your life . . . share a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Week-
end with each other.  Marriage Encoun-
ter Weekends in 2018 will be at Our 

Lady of Fatima Retreat House, Indianapolis, from 19-21 
October, and at Mount Saint Francis Centre for Spirituali-
ty, New Albany, from 17-19 August.  Visit www.wwme.org 
for further information. 
Quote from a couple who made a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend:  “Having had over twenty years of 
marriage behind us, we thought we could learn little and 
improve little.  We learned much, and are still improving.” 

Vacation Bible School 

"Shipwrecked" will be 

taking place this             

summer at SLDM from  

June 18-22, 2018.                                         

Vacation Bible School              

registration closes June 8.                    

Don't delay, sign up today!  You can register your child 

at www.sldmfishers.org/vbs  Contact Beth Craig for more 

information at bcraig@sldmfishers.org 

Children & Family Ministries 

Lilly Ingrid Conley 

Brayden Everett Abrams 

Michaela Carol Browning 

Riley Marie von Wiegandt 

Nolan Bryant Welbourn 

Registration for 2018-2019 Confirmation is now open to all 10th graders. 

Please visit https://sldmfishers.org/confirmation-1 to register today. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dave Neeson at dneeson@sldmfishers.org 
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HOSPITALITY 

DID YOU KNOW THAT SLDM 

CYO SPORTS ARE FOR ALL  

PARISHIONERS?  YOU DO NOT 

HAVE To ATTEND SCHOOL AT 

SLDM TO PARTICIPATE! 

SPORTSLEADER VIRTUE OF THE WEEK 
Aware – The strength to perceive and notice the circum-
stances that surround you 
SLDM CHEER CALLOUTS 
SLDM Cheer Callouts will be held on Monday, May 21st, 
from after school until 4 p.m. in the SLDM gym.  This is for 
all cheerleaders, but especially those new to cheer and in-
coming 3rd graders.  If you have any questions, please con-
tact Cheer Coordinator, Connie Glenn, at connieg-
lenn731@yahoo.com.  Go Cardinals! 
CYO KINGS ISLAND DAY 
CYO Kings Island Day is scheduled for Wednesday, July 
18th.  Tickets can be purchased through the CYO office 
downtown for $35.00 each!  To purchase tickets, simply 
mail a check (made out to CYO) for the full amount of your 
tickets to the CYO Office, 580 E. Stevens St., Indianapolis, 
IN  46203, along with your mailing address, and they will 
mail the tickets directly to you.  Ticket orders must be re-
ceived by Monday, July 9, 2018. 

CRHP Day of Renewal 

Saturday May 19th 

8:00am – Noon 

Merton Room 

Fruits of the  

Holy Spirit 

The CRHP Day of Renewal is a half-day event (beginning 

with 8:00AM Mass and concluding at noon) where all mem-

bers of the Christ Renews His Parish community can gather 

together in prayer, song and reflection to continue to deep-

en their spiritual journey. All current or previous CRHP 

teams are invited to attend. The theme for this day is "The 

Fruit of the Holy Spirit".  As we move through the Easter 

season and approach the celebration of Pentecost what a 

great way to spend a Saturday morning – in prayer, reflec-

tion and sharing on the Fruits of the Holy Spirit. 

For additional information please contact: 

Alex King aking@hse.k12.in.us  

Pat Morrissey prmorrissey@me.com 

Sign up at:  https://tinyurl.com/CRHPDayofRenewal  

Widows Group  

Our Widows’ Group will have our next meeting on Saturday, 

May 19th.  We will meet for the 8 a.m. Mass, and then head to 

breakfast at Bob Evans (west of 96th St. and Hague Rd.). We 

have a steady small group that is warm and welcoming.  For 

more information, call Mary Lou Fischer at 317-842-6778. 

Grieving Life’s Losses 

On the third Sunday of each month, please meet in the lower 

level church kitchen to share stories and prayer around griev-

ing you may be experiencing. Some folks have recent experi-

ences, others are long-standing. Our next meeting is Sunday, 

May 20.  Please come seeking support and sharing prayer. No 

reservations necessary.  For more information, please call 

Mary Lou Fischer Mon.-Fri., 8a.m.-5 p.m. at 317-842-6778. 

Fr. Peter Prusakiewicz CSMA, from the 

Order of the St. Michael and the Holy An-

gels, will arrive in Indianapolis from  Po-

land on the first leg of his journey across 

the United States. Fr. Peter will speak on 

May 24th & 25th in two locations:  

He will be speaking on May 24th at Our Lady of Greenwood 

Church, 335 S. Meridian St., Greenwood, IN 46143. Fr. Pe-

ter will celebrate the holy Mass at 5:45 and then will speak 

in Madonna Hall following the Mass. His talk: St. Michael, 

The Archangels and The Holy Angels; their role in today’s world  

Father’s second talk on May 25th will be after the 7:30 a.m. 

Holy Mass at Holy Rosary parish, near downtown at 520 

Stevens Street, Indianapolis 46203.  

His topic is: St. Faustina, Divine Mercy and St. Michael  

For any further information call the Marian Center of Indi-

anapolis at 317-373-2125 or email: mariancntr@aol.com. 

“Spirit & Place” topic of Catholic 

Business Exchange 

Beth Outland, board member of Spirit & Place, will address 
the May Catholic Business Exchange. The title of her talk is: 
Spirit & Place: Growing the Human Spirit through Arts, Hu-
manities and Religion. 
The event is Friday morning, May 18, at the North             
Side Knights of Columbus. Mass starts at 7am and the pro-
gram will be finished by 9am. Cost for the program includes 
a great breakfast and is $15 in advance for members and  
$21 for non-members. Registration is required. To                
register, pay online and for more information, vis-
it www.catholicbusinessexchange.org. 

CURSILLO NEWS  

Reunion Ultreya—Sponsored by St. Simon and Holy Spirit 

Saturday, May 19 

Holy Spirit at Geist 

10350 Glaser Way, Fishers, IN 46037 

Mass begins at 5:30pm 

Pitch-in dinner at 6:45pm 

Ultreya at 7:15pm 

Bring a friend! 

Knights News  
Knights of Columbus 6923 

Rosary after all weekend Masses… 
The Knights of Columbus lead the Rosary 
after all weekend Masses in the Adoration 
Chapel.  Join us as we pray for our country 
and parish. 
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Join parishioners and SoulCore Leaders, Marie, Erin & 

Jackie, to nourish body, mind & soul with SoulCore -                  

a prayer experience that combines the prayers of the rosary 

with core strengthening, stretching and functional                    

movement. No fitness level or experience required.  

It is not age or gender specific.  

Dress in comfortable clothing or sportswear and bring a fit-

ness mat if you have one.  

All are welcome!!  

In the words of St Louis de Montfort,                                                     

“To Jesus through Mary.” 

Tuesdays 9-10am      

Wednesdays 7-8pm      

Saturdays 7-8am 

www.SoulCore.com 

Did you know our parish subscribed to FORMED so our 

parishioners can benefit from the teachings of the Catholic 

Church with access to various books, CD’s and movies, etc 

for FREE! Go to: www.FORMED.org and enter the parish 

code QDFJ6B. Enjoy! 

Hospitality 

This spring approximately 75 

people made the beautiful 

consecration to the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus through the 

Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

See quote from one of the 

participants below. The relat-

ed inspiring talks by Fr. Mi-

chael Gaitely are available 

throughout the year on the 

Formed website or app. Our 

parish code is QDFJ6B.  

If you have made the conse-

cration and are interested in 

the possibility of leading a 

small group this summer, 

please contact Rosie Zatku-

lak at 317-294-5553 or rzatkulak@sbcglobal.net. 

Watch for more opportunities to participate in a small 

group study this fall. 

“33 Days to Morning Glory was the answer to the improved 

prayer life I was looking for, and it was much more! I 

learned the role God created for Mary in our lives, and I 

learned why St. Louis de Montfort, St. Maximilian Kolbe, 

St. Teresa of Calcutta, and St. John Paul II were so on fire 

with Mary in their lives. For me, Mary’s purpose in our lives 

added another mystery to our faith that I don’t fully under-

stand, but I’m choosing to embrace. 33 Days to Morning 

Glory is a book I’m so glad I read, and it’s worth reading 

again and again.” - Gayle Coomes 

First Saturday Rosary Rally                                                                                                  

Our monthly First Saturday Rosary at the Fishers Center Green 

(116th and Municipal in Fishers) at noon has continued through-

out this LONG winter and we hope many individuals and families 

will come out each month during the beautiful months 

ahead!  Join with parishioners from the 3 Fishers Catholic church-

es as we continue to celebrate the 100th anniversary of Our Lady 

of Fatima and seek to fulfill her request to pray the rosary for 

peace.  All are welcome to this peaceful prayer service. 
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Hospitality 

Sunday, May 13 
Monday, May 14 
6:00 p.m. Knights of Columbus       Craig Willy Hall  
7:00 p.m. Women’s CRHP   
7:30 p.m. CRHP Meeting Team 34    
Tuesday, May 15 
9:00 a.m. SoulCore Rosary Exercise       All Saints Rm. 
7:30 p.m. Daughters of Wisdom    St. Henry   
Wednesday, May 16 
7:00 a.m. SoulCore Rosary Exercise       All Saints Rm.  
9:30 a.m. SLDM School Wax Museum  All Saints Rm. 
7:00 p.m. SoulCore Rosary Exercise       All Saints Rm.  
Thursday, May 17 
7:00 p.m. Young Adult Ministry          All Saints Rm. 
Friday, May 18 
6:00 a.m. Fathers Ministry              Merton Rm.  
2:00 p.m. Feeding Seniors       Craig Willy Hall  
7:00 p.m. 5 Love Language Series           All Saints Rm. 
Saturday, May 19 
8:00 a.m. CRHP Day of Renewal              Merton Rm.  
1:30 p.m. Jesus & Mary Prayer Group        St. Ignatius                

www.sldmfishers.org 

Lacy & Hunter Shults 
Luigi & Celia Perillo 
Stephanie Sanchez 

Peter & Jasmine Kirkpatrick                                                            
(Teresa, Thomas, Ryan) 

Welcome!                                                                   

Please welcome the following to our faith community: 

Please “Like” us at our OFFICIAL                    

Facebook page (St. Louis de Montfort 

Catholic Community), and invite your 

friends to join! 

SLDM Parish Newsletter 

If you are not receiving the Parish Monthly Newsletter, then 

you are missing out on awesome Parish and school news! 

To add or update your email address for the newsletter dis-

tribution list contact: Mcrowley@sldmfishers.org 

PITCH-IN OPEN HOUSE AT SAINT 

ELIZABETH ANN SETON PARISH 

in Carmel, IN 

Fr. Janko will be in town for a short visit on his way to a 

conference in Washington DC and would love to get caught 

up with former parishioners and friends. 

You are invited to visit with Fr. Joshua Janko on Tuesday, 

May 15th, from 4:30–7:30 pm at St. Elizabeth Seton Parish 

in Carmel, IN in the Social Hall. 

Slides will run during this time together so you can see 

some of his activities as an Air Force chaplain in Japan. 

At 6:00 pm he will give a short presentation. 

This is a pitch-in so bring a snack, hors d’oeuvres, or des-

sert in disposable containers, please. 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

PTO Fundraiser 

The school PTO is doing a fundraiser through Musselman's 
this Spring and Summer.  If you are planning to purchase 
mulch or any other bulk materials through Musselman's 
this Spring all you have to do is give them the code 
STDMCS at the time you place your order and 10% of your 
order will go back to the school.  The fundraiser is running 
through the end of July. 

SCOUT RELIGIOUS AWARDS 

TRAINING  

The Diocesan Catholic Committee on Scouting will offer 

free Adult Counselor Training for Girl Scout and Boy Scout 

Religious Awards on Saturday, May 19th, 2018 at St. Joan 

of Arc Church in Kokomo.  Continental breakfast and regis-

tration starts at 8:30am, training at 9am and we will be fin-

ished by Noon.  This is for scout leaders and interested par-

ents.  Award books will be available for sale.  Contact Mar-

cia Eckstein at 765-457-4747 or marcia0709@comcast.net 

to register or questions. Registration deadline is Tuesday, 

May 15th. 

St. Elizabeth Seton Women’s 

Club Spring Luncheon 

The St. Elizabeth Seton Women’s Club invites you to                         
their spring luncheon on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 at 11AM 
am at the Bridgewater Country Club. In addition to lunch 
there will be a flower arranging demonstration by the ex-
perts from Rusted Window, a pop-up store and gift card 
raffle. Paid reservations of $25 must be made by May 13th. 
Please register at https://bit.ly/2Isinbw , or in the Church 
Office or before and after Masses on May 5/6. Info:  317-
846-3850. 

Guerin Catholic 

High School News 

CAMP PURPLE—Join us at our sum-
mer camp program for grades K-8! 
Camp descriptions, fees and registration  
for our summer athletic and enrich-
ment camps for students in grades K-8 
(2018-19 school year) are available 
at GuerinCatholic.org.     

Camp Purple registrations received by May 
31st receive a T-shirt!   
High School Placement Test (HSPT) Summer Prep 
Course—June 11 - 15 or July 16 - 20 
Morning or afternoon sessions 
Register at GuerinCatholic.org 

Attention Military and Law 

Enforcement Personnel: 

We are asking for parishioners who are military or law en-
forcement personnel (current or former) to please contact 
parish council member Chad Melloh at 317-468-8753 or 
roscofivo@yahoo. regarding parish security. 
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Parish Information 10 

SLDM School 
Office Hours Monday-Friday 7:30 am-3:30 pm 
Phone…………………………………………………..(317) 842-1125 
Fax……………………………………………..(317) 842-1126 
Principal 
Scott Stewart……………………………………………………ext. 301 
Email…………………………………….sstewart@sldmfishers.org 
Secretary 
Erika Rowe/Heidi Clarke………………………………….ext. 300 
Email…………………………………..secretary@sldmfishers.org 
Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Podlogar…………………………………………….ext. 391 
Email…………………………………..jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org  
Director of Development and Marketing 
Maggie Fox……………………………………………………..ext. 244 
Email………………………………………..mfox@sldmfishers.org                                             

Reconciliation 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available every Wednes-
day at 5:30pm prior to the 6:30pm Mass and every Saturday 
following the 8:00am Mass or by appointment. 

Anointing of the Sick 

To arrange for anointing, call the parish office. 

Holy Communion 

If you or another parishioner is sick and/or homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist, please contact Fr. 
Travis Stephens at tstephens@sldmfishers.org. 
Baptism for Infants and Children 

Parents of children who need Baptism or children who are 
past grade 2 preparation and not yet in jr. high school, 
and need the sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist, 
please contact the parish office at 317-842-6778. Please 
note that Baptisms are offered on the second and fourth 
Sundays at 1 p.m. 

Weddings 

Funerals 

Please call the priest or church office prior to making                  
any funeral arrangements with a funeral director. This           
ensures that a priest and the church will be available.           
To preplan a funeral prayer service and/or Mass,                   
please contact the parish office at 842-6778.                                               

RCIA 
Sessions are Tuesdays from 7-8:30PM in the Merton Room. 
Contact Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you 
are interested in learning more about the Catholic faith. 

Sacramental Preparation—If you 
have any teens from the ages of 12-17 in need of Sacra-
mental Prep please contact Reid Leazier - Coordinator of 
Youth Ministry: rleazier@sldmfishers.org. This would 
include Baptism,    Reconciliation, First Communion, and 
Confirmation. 

Parish Facilities Usage 

•  

•  All events must be requested in writing. Forms are availa-
ble in the parish office. 
•  

•  All adults participating in events with youth under 18 yrs. 
of age must have completed the Safe and Sacred Certification. 

Bulletin Announcements: Any bulletin 
announcements are to be sent for approval to your par-
ticular staff representative. Please do not send an-
nouncements directly to Amanda Kizer. If you aren ’t 
sure who your staff representative is, send the an-
nouncement to Jeff Oelker at joelker@sldmfishers.org.  
Bulletin announcements will typically run for two weeks.                                                                    

Parish Staff 
Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor 
Fr. Travis Stephens………………………………………………..ext. 242 
Email ............................................ tstephens@sldmfishers.org 

……………………………………………………………...ext. 233 
Email... ..............................................joelker@sldmfishers.org 

Mary Lou Fischer ........................................................ ext. 227 
Email ............................................ mlfischer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Outreach & Stewardship 
Scott Bernhardt ........................................................... ext. 294 
Email ......................................... sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org 
Mardi de Montfort Office 
Carole Thor ........................................................................................... ext. 213 
Email .................................................. mardi@sldmfishers.org                          
Coordinator of Liturgical Music Ministries                       
Terri Delaney……………………………………………………...ext. 234 
Email……………………………….………tdelaney@sldmfishers.org  
Communications Coordinator 
Amanda Kizer ....................................................(765)617-2143 
Email…………………………………………..akizer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Young Adults and Youth Ministry 
Reid Leazier………………………………………………………..ext. 232 
Email……………………………………………rleazier@sldmfishers.org                                                                    
Coordinator of Children’s Religious Education 
Beth Craig………………………………………………………....ext. 215 
Email….…………………………………...……bcraig@sldmfishers.org   
High School Youth Minister 
Dave Neeson…………..……...…………………………………..ext. 310 
Email……………………………………….dneeson@sldmfishers.org 
Youth Ministry Administrative Assistant 
Matt Pifer…………..……...……………………………….……..ext. 238 
Email……………………………………...…mpifer@sldmfishers.org 
Parish Receptionist 
Email ........................................ receptionist@sldmfishers.org 
Accounting Manager 
Bob Stephanak ............................................................. ext. 241 
Email ......................................... bstephanak@sldmfishers.org 
Office Phone…………………..….317-842-6778 
Fax Number………….…………….317-576-1932 

Crisis Pregnancy—Free Ultra-

sound/Post Abortion Counseling: 

Pregnant? Need help? Hurt by abortion? Call the Gabriel 
Project toll-free at 1-877-734-2444 confidentially, anytime, 
day or night. 

Hearing assistance equipment available in the 
Sacristy upon request. 

Parish Council—

parishcouncil@sldmfishers.org 

Jamie Anderson……………………………………………..….317-498-4855 
Patrick Clarke…………………………………………....317-339-1170 
Chris Harper…………………………………………..…618-713-6869 
Louie Jorczak……………………………………………..317-554-9791 
Jennifer King…………………………………………….317-383-6330 
Eugene Kroeff………………………………………..…..317-575-8956 
Alan Lessard…………………………………………..….317-436-7331 
Mark Mader……………………………………………...765-969-2651 
Jerry McConnell…………………………………….….765-702-9088 
Chad Melloh……………………………………...……...317-468-8753 
John Petrie…………………………………………….…..317-292-1171 
Steve Schwegman……………………………………………….317-578-0957 


